
Important Dates 
to Remember: 

 

October 20th  

2 hour Early  

Dismissal 

(Staff Professional 
Development) 

Project Unity Day 
(wear your orange!)  

*No PM PK 

 

October 21st  

2 hour Early  

Dismissal 

(Parent/Teacher 
Conferences) 

*No PM PK 

 

Dear Marley Elementary School Families, 

I cannot express how exciting it is to have students in our school 
building again! The heart of our work is interacting with students and 
seeing them grow and learn each day. We are so happy to be able to 
impact the lives of our students in person this year. 

I want to thank you for your commitment to sending your children to 
school prepared for learning. This year student school supplies should 
include masks and a water bottle. Please be certain that your child 
comes to school with masks, two if possible. Many times, students’ 
masks may break or become soiled during the day. Having the extra 
mask is quite helpful. Additionally, we want students to have access 
to water throughout the day. Having students bring a water bottle 
each day is quite helpful. 

As a reminder, there are two early dismissal days. October 20th 
teachers and staff will be engaged in continued district-wide equity 
training. October 21st will be parent teacher conferences. Teachers 
will reach out to parent/families to schedule conferences. Not all 
families will be contacted but keep in mind that there will be parent 
teacher conferences conducted in November as well. 

Finally, I want to take this time to thank families for your partnership 
and for your flexibility this school year. There have been some 
challenges. But I want to ensure you that each of us at Marley 
Elementary School are dedicated to do what is best for each child, 
each day. If you have any concerns or questions, I encourage you to 
reach out to me or our assistant principal, Mrs. Brady. We practice 
servant leadership and are here to help. 

Educationally yours, 

Tamara Kelly-Molock 

Principal 

Erin Brady 

Assistant Principal 

Marley Elementary School 

715 Cooper Road 

Glen Burnie, MD 21060 October 2021 




